
I strongly oppose this bill as it will take away a fun family activity from many Oregon families. The limit of 5000 loaded pounds will kill 
most boat dealerships as it is very tough to find a boat under that limit.
There are many other more important issues Oregon needs to address before wasting resources on this. The banks of the lower 
Willamette and Columbia rivers are littered with trash, I feel this is a much larger issue. 


